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Important Information about the i330R Computer 


Dear Diver, 


The i330R dive computer launched in 2021, taking the dive industry by storm. Since hitting the market the i330R has risen in popularity. Publications like Scuba Diver magazine and Scuba Diving magazine have featured the i330R in their publications. It has garnered numerous accolades, including ScubaLab Tester’s Choice award for 2021.

Although Aqualung strives to produce products of the highest quality, as with any product, there is still the possibility the user might experience an issue. Aqualung has been made aware that some units have experienced leakage. In the unlikely event you notice leakage, or your dive computer doesn’t function as designed, Aqualung products are backed by a comprehensive warranty. Click HERE for our complete warranty policy. 

Should you need to exercise the warranty, please contact your local authorized Aqualung retailer where you purchased your computer. To find your local retailer please visit our retailer locater page HERE. For more information visit aqualung.com. 

Aqualung encourages all dive computer owners to download the DiverLog+ (available for iOS and Android) and register their computer. The DiverLog+ app will enhance the user experience. It also allows for the computer to stay updated with the latest firmware and to be notified directly of any Aqualung communications.


Thank you for being an Aqualung diver.  

Aqualung Team
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